
PUBLIC NOTICE 
June 20, 2022 

Application Purchase of a Portion of a Road  

Council Meeting 

The owners of the property Lot 1 Blk/Par 7-Plan G10 Ext 0 (612 Elizabeth Avenue) 
have made an application asking the Village Council to allow the closure and 
subdivision of the portion of Saskatoon Street immediately west of their property. 
The newly created lot will be consolidated with the adjoining lot. A 20-foot-wide 
utility corridor will be maintained. The Council will hear this application at the 
next regularly scheduled council meeting, June 20, 2022.  
 

 



 
If you wish to provide comments to council, please have them at the Village Office 
by June 15, 2022. You also may deliver comments by emailing them to 
planning@manitoubeach.ca. Comments received prior to the June 15 deadline 
will be appended to the application submitted to council. 
 
The June 20, 2022 council meeting will be accessible using the Zoom digital 
platform. If you wish to view this meeting, please request a Zoom link via email 
from the village office on the day prior to the meeting. 
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